
Circular    

1 | S G P - C i r # 2 0 1 7 - 0 0 2  
 

 

 

 

Attention: All OA Representatives    

 

 

Subject: Saudi Ports Announces Restrictions to not receiving any 

ships & cargo from the State of Qatar. 

 

With reference to Saudi Government announcements to cease all its diplomatic and consular 

relations with State of Qatar which followed by closure of all land borders, sea ports and air 

ports, please note the following mandatory points.  

 

 All Vessel’s bearing Qatari flag will not be accepted by any Saudi Arabia Sea Ports 

 

 Vessel’s owned by Qatari companies and individuals will not be accepted by any 

Saudi Arabia Sea Ports. 

 Any Cargo to / from Qatar will not to be loaded / discharged from Saudi Arabia Sea 

Ports 

 

Saudi Global Ports is working closely with Saudi Port Authority to get more details on this 

matter and will keep you posted if there is any information. 

 

Thank you  

 

Best Regards 

Hamid Rehmani  

Commercial, Claims & Legal Manager 

Saudi Global Ports 

Date: 6th of June 2017 (11th – Ramadan (09) – 1438) 

   


